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Friday 6th September 2019
Dear Parent/Carer

Year 5 Swimming Lessons

[bookmark: _GoBack]Your child will be starting swimming lessons at Daisyfield Swimming Pool on Wednesday 11th September 2019. This is part of their Physical Education Programme in Key Stage Two, aiming to achieve an independent swimming distance of 25 metres by the end of the Key Stage. They will also cover water safety within these sessions. 

Your child will need a swimming kit every Wednesday, including appropriate swim wear, towel and swimming cap if your child has shoulder length hair or longer. Please make sure that items of clothing are clearly labelled, including all items of clothing and school uniform. 

If your child cannot attend swimming on any occasion, please inform the school office as soon as possible. 

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to be in touch or speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely




Mr P. Morgan 
Headteacher
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